
Proposed improvements would include  
concrete replacement and repairs, 
removal, grading, milling, and resurfacing 
of roadway, widening of N-50, and 
traffic signal modifications. Additional 
improvements would include bridge and 
ramp repairs and guardrail replacement 
and repairs as well as culvert and 
sidewalk removal and construction.

This meeting is being held to provide 
information regarding the project, 
currently in the design phase, and 
to receive the public’s input. Design 
information will be displayed and 
personnel from NDOT will be present to 
answer questions and receive comments.

The option to view materials and 
a pre-recorded version of the 
presentation will be available on the 
NDOT website at ndot.info/22602. 

The public is being encouraged to make 
suggestions or express concerns regarding 
this proposed project. Comments will 
be collected through April 1, 2022.

 PUBLIC INFORMATION OPEN HOUSE MEETING

Thursday,  
March 17, 2022
4:00 - 6:00 PM

A brief presentation  
will begin at 4:30 PM

WHEN

Millard Social Hall
10508 S 144th St,  
Omaha, NE 68138

WHERE

For more information, contact:
Tim Weander 
NDOT District 2 Engineer, 
402-595-2534
tim.weander@nebraska.gov

Sierra Luhn
NDOT Public Involvement Specialist
402-479-3103
sierra.luhn@nebraska.gov

The Nebraska Department of Transportation (NDOT) will hold a public 
information open house meeting regarding the proposed improvements to 
5.18 miles of Nebraska Highway 50 (N-50) in Sarpy and Douglas counties.

End Project 
MM 91.86
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